Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education

REGION III
Schools Division of Bulacan

January 19, 2024

To: Elementary and Secondary School Heads
School DRRM Coordinators in Elementary and Secondary
(Through Public Schools District Supervisors) -

Relative to Division Memorandum No. 476 s. 2023, entitled “Division Training Workshop
on Contingency Planning Development” attended by school heads of all elementary and
secondary public schools, all schools received an amount of P 6, 000 for the development
of school contingency plan.

In this regard, this office reiterates the submission of the school contingency plans by
accessing this google drive link: http://bit.ly/ Bulacan-conplan2024 on or_before
January 26, 2024.

For queries and clarifications, you may contact Mr. Pedro G. Lacap, Project Development
Officer II, through cellphone number 09332411988.

Very truly yours:
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